Letter to Parent / Carers 6th June 2023


Dear Parent/Carer

You may recall that I wrote to you before half-term with information about the Academy’s Parent/Carer Survey for 2022-23. I am pleased to be able to tell you that our survey is now live and can be accessed through the link below.
Edurio

The questionnaire is designed to take no more than 10 minutes to complete; and it is your chance to tell us what you think about the Academy. All responses will, of course, remain completely anonymous.

The survey has been set up by education sector specialists Edurio, a company which has also conducted questionnaires among our students and staff during the current academic year. 

I would be deeply grateful if you could spare the time to complete the survey before it closes on Friday 23rd June. Your input now will help us to understand, strengthen and develop our relationships within our Academy community during the years ahead.

Thank you, in advance, for your support and assistance.

Richard Trow
Headteacher

